
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim receives the local government of Wasit and stresses
provision of more services to the province

Head of the Al-Hikma National Movement, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, in his office in Baghdad

received a delegation of members of the local government in Wasit, Monday, 2/9/2019

His eminence with delegation discussed service situation of the province of Wasit and ways to

improve  it,  and  improve  the  remaining  the  sectors  as  well.  His  eminence  indicated  the

importance of applying high level of coordination with departments in provisional council and

governor office, and maintain coordination with ministries to implement projects in their

respective fields.

His Eminence explained the importance of decentralization and give an ideal model, stressing

the need to go down to the field and approach the citizen and his daily concerns.

His eminence explained the importance of decentralization and give an ideal model of such

practice, and stressed on field visits and being close to the citizens and their daily

concerns. His eminence highlited the importance investment and preparation of appropriate

resources,  called  to  tackle  the  administrative  situation  that  hinders  opportunities  of

investors, stressed that there are promising opportunities in Wasit for all, but needs combined

efforts of all to reflect positively on the reality of the city and its people.


